

Highfield Lane, Maidenhead, Berkshire, SL6 3AX Tel: 01628 629415

Email: enquiries@coxgreen.com

8th March 2023

Dear Parents and Carers

The National Education Union have confirmed that the next strikes will take place on Wednesday 15th and Thursday 16th March 2023.

Due to the number of teaching staff striking, we have made the decision to move to online learning for years 7, 8, 9, 10, 12 and 13.

Work will be set on the online learning platform Century Tech and there will be an expectation for all students to complete the work set.

School will be open to Year 11 as normal.

There will be provision at school for a small number of students with Key Worker parents/carers who are unable to stay at home. If you consider that your child may fall in this category, please let us know by emailing us at enquiries@coxgreen.com before Monday 13th March.

We will be in touch with families in receipt of Free School meals to confirm how they can access funds.

Thank you for your understanding

Yours faithfully

Mr Edwards Headteacher